
                                      

       

Join us on the Hannah Penn K-8 
Walking School Bus on Monday mornings!                                        

 
Dear Parent or Guardian, 
 
Community Progress Council and Family First Health are partnering with Hannah Penn K-8 Elementary to offer 
an exciting program for students called the Walking School Bus. In an effort to encourage students to walk 
safely to school, increase students attending school daily, arriving on time and to decrease morning traffic 
around the school, we are organizing adult volunteers to walk with students along designated routes. 
Encourage your child to walk with us! 
 
 
What is a Walking School Bus (WSB)? 
A walking school bus is made up of one or more volunteer ‘walk leaders’, who pick up students at designated 
stops along a specific route and walk them to school. 
 
 
When is Walking School Bus? 
Walking School Bus will run rain-or-shine each Monday morning beginning Monday, January 10, 2022 and 
continuing through the end of the school year. 
 
 
Who are the ‘walk leaders’? 
The walk leaders are employees who work at Hannah Penn K-8 who commit to co-leading the WSB. You will 
recognize staff from Communities of Hope and Family First Health!  
 
 
How does it work? 
The WSB will designate specific stops for children to gather. The walk leader will start at the beginning of the 
route and pick up children along the way to school. The WSB will pick up at stops on various corners in the 
neighborhood. The stops will be: 

 7:50 a.m.: Corner of E. Princess Street and S. George Street 

 7:55 a.m.: Corner of E. Princess Street and S. Duke Street 

 8:00 a.m.: Corner of E. Princess Street and S. Queen Street 

 8:05 a.m.: Corner of E. Princess Street and S. Pine Street 

 8:10 a.m.: Corner of E. Princess Street and Edgar Street 

 
Sincerely, 
 
Walking School Bus Coordinators 
Erica Johnson – Family First Health 
Maria Jacome – Community Progress Council  
 


